Julie Thompson

From:

Cath Robinson <cath_robinson@bigpond.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, 1 August 2018 10:15 AM

To:

SSA

Subject:

Submission: Inquiry into Short Stay Accommodation in Tasmania.

Dear Secretary,

Please accept this as a formal submission to the Inquiry into Short Stay Accommodation in Tasmania. As an Airbnb Host, I have been able to afford to return to University to study a Masters Degree. The current state of employment opportunities in Tasmania is limited. Why should large multinationals like the Fragrance group be allowed to have a monopoly on the current tourism boom and not Tasmanians themselves? Please keep the laws as they are.

Cath Robinson